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To: Principals of MACS schools 

CC: Principals and all school governors of RI/MPJP schools in the 
Archdiocese of Melbourne 

 

Annual Report 2023 
 

Main Points 
• The MACS Annual Report 2023 is now available on the home page of our website 

www.macs.vic.edu.au. 

• We’re delighted to report on a year of indelible change, progress and material strides as we 
embarked on the first full year of our MACS 2030 strategy. 

• We encourage you to share our annual report with your school community via your newsletter. 
 

Actions Required 
• Please share the MACS Annual Report 2023 with your school community by downloading 

this advertisement to include in your newsletter. 
 

 

Additional Information 
• A hard copy of the annual report will be sent to MACS schools. We encourage you to place it in 

your school foyer. 
 

Contact/Enquiries 
• For all enquiries, please contact Tracey Curro, General Manager, Strategic Communications and 

Engagement, on 9267 0228 or tcurro@macs.vic.edu.au. 
 

 
Dr Edward Simons 
Executive Director 
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